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Submission: Dear Sir/Madam,As residents from Catherine Hill Bay we are appalled with the proposal from Solo Water to
change the system for the treatment of the Beaches sewerage. Catherine Hill Bay beach is one of that clean beaches in New
South Wales. Beaches development had a better sewerage proposal on the original plan. Mr Ross has made enough profit and
does not need to inflict his sewerage on a pristine beach. I hope you take this into account for the submission from Solo Water.
Yours Sincerely Brian and Clarita Norman





